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Water Division Publishes 2023 Lake in the Hills Water Quality Report 
 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Water Division of the Lake in the Hills Public Works Department 
published the 2023 Lake in the Hills Water Quality Report on the Village website. Each year, the 
State of Illinois requires the Village to monitor certain regulated contaminant levels in the 
drinking water to ensure that the water is safe to consume. 

 
The annual Water Quality Report provides residents with important information about the quality 
of the drinking water and the efforts made by the Village of Lake in the Hills to ensure a safe 
water supply. The Village had zero Environmental Protection Agency water quality violations 
for the 2023 reporting year. 

 
Please contact Water Superintendent Kevin Rivera at 847-960-7500 with any questions or to 
request a printed copy of the 2023 Lake in the Hills Water Quality Report. 

 
The Lake in the Hills Public Works Department seeks to preserve and enhance the highest 
quality of life, safeguard public health and safety, and promote economic growth by providing 
services that are well-planned, environmentally sensitive, and cost-effective. Learn more about 
the Water Division here. 
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